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Volunteers Summer Outing  
 

A fabulous fun day was had during the volunteersõ summer outing this year.  Volunteers 

enjoyed a trip to Morayvia, just outside Forres. For those who donõt know about 

Morayvia it is a Science Technology Experience Project with lots of aviation history. It 

is an amazing project, stated as òa hidden secretó by many.  

The sun shone after a cloudy start, much to everyoneõs pleasure. . After a smooth drive 

there, we were all greeted by volunteer Nigel who led us into the building and 

introduced us to two other v olunteers who were going to take the groups on their 

guided tour around all the exhibitions and in and out of a variety of old planes and 

cockpits.  

The volunteers took a break from their tour to enjoy a light lunch of sandwiches, fruit 

and drinks.  This a llowed them to meet and mingle with other volunteers who they may 

not see from one volunteer party to the next!.  

Part two of the tour then followed with some very interesting stories of many of the 

exhibits.   

Quotes received from volunteers :ñThanks from Ian and Joan for our visit to Morayvia last week.  

We thoroughly enjoyed it and found both the exhibits and the commentary very interestingò 

 

ñGreat day outò 

 

ñThank you very much for our interesting and enjoyable outingò Patricia  
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First time using the Community Car -  return 

journey to Highland Wildlife Park on Friday 

21st June  
 

òLiving without a car and having to take into consideration budget and 

feasibility there are certain trips which we have had to forego in the 

past.  Discovering the Community Transport Service enabled me and Kay 

to take our  sons to The Highland Wildlife Park for a n evening event.  Our 

driver John was very kind and took us right up to the main entrance and 

came back to pick us up at the agreed time.  

 

The Community Car Scheme not only makes us feel included and 

connected but has now opened up the possibilities for other trips in the 

future.  This is an invaluable service and one which I am extremely 

grateful for.    

 

Below are a couple of pictures of Zoeõs son.ó 

 

Zoe France and Kay Harmon 
 

 

  



6 
 

 

  

The Aviemore Etrike Project 2019  

If you would like to find out more about taking a trip in our trike, or 

becoming a volunteer trike pilot (full training provided), please email 

info@ct4u.co.uk  or telephone 01479 810004.  

 

 

A few pictures of the trike out and about with 

clients from the Glen Centre in Aviemore. All had 

a great time , with some stating they  were on a 

bike for the first time in many , many years.  
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